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I am a public employee and I support this bill. A well diversified portfolio does not 

need fossil fuels in it. There are other ways of achieving returns. And even if returns 

would be lower, it doesn’t make sense to make money on one hand and then spend it 

on climate disaster recovery on the other. We are all living in a time that requires us 

to change direction for our individual and collective good. Thank you.  


